
Special meeting March 22, 1971 
 
Special meeting March 22 at clerks place on complaint of some citizens about Earl 

Culver’s two houses placed on low ground. 
 
Earl Culver appeared and agreed to relocate west house. 
 

Driveway to remaining in house will be private as listed in survey.  If culvert in driveway 
is too small another culvert will be installed by Earl Culvert. 

 
H.O. Leine 

Clerk 


